

G7-GIỮA KỲ 2.2022 (SĐ)

I. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently.

1. A. careful B. date C. hate D. delay
2. A. sign B. mistake C. triangle D. drive
3. A. match B. machine C. champion D. chess
4. A. fear B. near C. really D. wear
5. A. ended B. shocked C. laughed D. missed
6. A. traffic B. pavement C. plane D. station
7. A. fly B. crazy C. story D. comedy
8. A. character B. school C. mechanic D. watch
9. A. their B. hair C. series D. there
10. A. watched B. laughed C. needed D. danced

II. Choose the best word or phrase to complete the sentences:

1. The traffic Tell people to do, warns people about possible dangers in the street.

- A. jams B. signs C. lights D. rules

2. A comedy is a film that tries to make people

- A. cry B. dance C. laugh D. sleep

3. The film was exciting, Jim fell asleep in the cinema.

- A. However B. Though C. but D. Because

4. Critics were all at their performance on the stage yesterday.

- A. disappointed B. annoyed C. worried D. bored

5. This is a big park. Yourun or cycle here.

- A. should B. could C. can D. must

6. How did she get there? -.....

- A. She came by train. B. She came here last night
C. The train was crowded D. Is it from here?

7. In Titanic, itLeonardo DiCaprio as Jack Dawson, a poor artist.

- A. directs B. shows C. stars D. acts

8.is La Tomatina celebrated? – Every August.

- A. When B. Why C. Where D. What

9. Japanese people hold the Japanese Boys' Day with special

- A. celebrate B. celebration C. celebrated D. celebrating

10. How about cycling to school with me tomorrow? –“.....”.

- A. Great idea! B. No, I don't. C. Yes, I will. D. Yes, I can't.

11. She went to bed early.....she didn't finish her work.

- A. despite B. although C. however D. in spite of

12. For Tet we usually prepare a.....with special food.

- A. folk dance B. float C. parade D. feast

13. This book is I got a lot of useful information from it.

- A. funny B. moving C. interesting D. frightening

14. My house is not far from my school, so I usually go

A. on foot B. by foot C. by car D. by boat

15. Weride our motorbikes very fast in the rain.

A. must B. mustn't C. shouldn't D. should

16. The little boy is walking at the site of the road towards a zebra

A. passing B. crossing C. taking D. doing

17. Astory often makes us feel afraid.

A. moving B. interesting C. frightening D. funny

18. How far is Vung Tay from Ho Chi Minh City? –“”

A. It's not very far B. It takes about two hours or more
C. It's about 120km D. You can get to Vung Tau by boat or bus.

19.it rained, they went to Hoan Kien Lake to watch the firework display.

A. However B. But C. Although D. Because

20. Youcross the street when the light is red.

A. should B. don't have to C. can D. mustn't

21. How does she get to school? -

A. She went by train B. She goes by bus C. The train is crowded D. Is it from here?

22. That horror film is toofor me.

A. hilarious B. frightening C. romantic D. moving

23.does it take you to ride to school? – About 30 minutes.

A. How long B. How far C. How often D. How much

24. Japanese people hold the Japanese Boys' Day with special.....

A. celebrate B. celebration C. celebrated D. celebrating

25. Let's go to see A Nightmare at Sao Mai Cinema tonight? – “.....”

A. I'd love to! B. No, I don't. C. Yes, I will. D. Yes, I can't.

26. We adore winterthe cold.

A. in spite of B. although C. however D. but

27. On New Year's Eve, we went to Hoan Kiem Lake to watch the

A. firework display B. costumes C. float D. folk dance

28. Going to the hospital can be for a child.

A. funny B. frightening C. moving D. interesting

29. My house is far from my school, so I usually go

A. on foot B. by foot C. by car D. by boat

30. Youhelp your mum wash the dishes after dinner.

A. must B. mustn't C. shouldn't D. should

III. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to fill in each blank in the following passage.

are have lights and be installed

TRAFFIC LIGHTS

Modern traffic lights are an American invention. Red-green systems were installed in Cleveland in 1914.

Three-color signals were (1)..... in New York in 1918. They used to be operated by hand

from a tower in the middle of the street. The first lights of this type appeared in London, on the

junction between St. James Street (2)..... Piccadilly, in 1925. Automatic signals were installed a year later. In the past, traffic lights used to (3)..... very special. In New York, some lights used to have a statue on top. In Los Angeles, the (4)..... did not just change silently, but would ring bells to wake the sleeping motorists of the 1930s. These are gone and have been replaced by modern systems that (5)..... seen everywhere now.

IV. Read the passage and answer the questions:

The Academy Awards, commonly known as The Oscars, are the most famous film awards in the world. They have been held since 1929. They are called The Oscars after the golden statuette awarded to the winners.

The Oscar statuette is officially called the Academy Award of Merit. It is 13½ inches high and weighs 8½ pounds. The Oscar statuette was designed by Cedric Gibbons and sculpted by George Stanley. It is a knight holding a crusader's sword, standing on a reel of film. The first Oscar was given to Emil Jannings on May 16, 1929.

The most important Oscar is the 'Best Picture' prize, which is given to the best film. Two other important awards are 'Best Actor' and 'Best Actress' in a leading role. There are lots of other prizes too, such as 'Best Director', 'Best Supporting Actor' and 'Best Supporting Actress', 'Best Costume Design', 'Best Film Editing', etc.

1. When were The Oscars first organized?
2. What are the awards named after?
3. Who is Cedric Gibbons?
4. Did Emil Jannings receive the first Oscar statuette?
5. What is the Best Picture prize?

6. The Oscars.....

- | | |
|---|---------------------------------------|
| A. weren't organized until May 16, 1929. | B. are also known the Academy Awards. |
| C. are the world's most well-known film awards. | D. All are correct |

7. The Oscar statuette

- | | |
|-----------------------------|--|
| A. looks like gold. | B. has a shape of a crusader. |
| C. was designed by two men. | D. consists of a knight, a reel of film and a sword. |

8.received the first Oscar prize.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|-------------------|------------------|----------------|
| A. Cedric Gibbons | B. George Stanley | C. Emil Jannings | D. The Academy |
|-------------------|-------------------|------------------|----------------|

9. There is only one prize that is the most important.

- | | |
|---------|----------|
| A. True | B. False |
|---------|----------|

V. Rewrite sentences without changing the meaning:

1. The distance between my house and the nearest bookstore is about 2 kilometres.
- It
2. Although Lan is short, she still loves playing sports.
- In spite of
3. It is about 2 kilometres from my house to the nearest bookstore.

- The

4. Although the story is silly, many people enjoy the film.

- In spite of

VI. Complete each of the following sentences using the cues given. You can change the cues and use other words in addition to the cues to complete the sentences:

5. The roads/ Vietnam/ not be/ wide/ travel/ easily.

.....

6. If you/ not careful/ fall of/ your bicycle.

.....

7. Public transport/ have/ important role/ reduce carbon emission.

.....

8. Road user/ obey/ traffic rules/ strict.

.....